

School Contact Information

www.st-johnscofe.durham.sch.uk

Telephone: 01388 773476

E-mail:shildonstjohns@durhamlearning.net Follow us on Twitter: @StJohnsShildon

Newsletter: 20th July 2018

Achieving More Together as God's Children

Headteacher's News:

'Outstanding in all areas' was the result from our recent SIAMS Inspection.

If you would like to take a look at our inspection report please look on the school's website.

Star of the Week - 6th July 2018

Reception - Kai

Year 1 - Annalise

Year 2 - Connor

Year 3 - Amy

Year 4 - Whole Class

Year 5 - Jon-Luke

Year 6 - Josh



Star of the week - 13th July 2018

Reception - Ronon

Year 1 - Mikey

Year 2 - Declan Year 3 - Nicole

Year 4 - Summer

Year 5 - Sophie

Year 6 - Josh



Fond Farewells!

We say a fond farewell today to Mrs Richards and Mr Dent who are both leaving to persue their teaching careers.

We would also like to say congratulations and good luck to Mrs Barker who will be going on maternity leave today.

We look forward to meeting the new arrival!

Year 6 News:

Year 6 had an awesome day at Lightwater Valley. Everyone braved the rides and the sun even shone!

"It was an extraordinary day!" Dylan

"The best trip ever!" Jayden "It was a great experience!" Christian.





The perfect day out!

A huge thank you to Canon David and Rev. Mark for a very special Leavers' Eucharist service. The service was planned by some of the Year 6 children who all did a fantastic job! Thank you to all of the parents, grandparents and friends who came along to the service to celebrate with us.

What a night!

The Year 6 leavers' party was a truly fantastic night. The children all scrubbed up really well, we hardly believe how much they have grown up this year. With music, dancing, perfect behaviour and manners, as well as delicious food, the whole evening was amazing! Thank you to all of the staff that helped and the pupils and parents for being awesome.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our Year 6 pupils the very best as they move to their new schools:

Remember the sky's the limit!



All the Staff at St John's would like to wish you a lovely summer.

We would like to remind the children to stay safe and enjoy the holidays!